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Tuesday, 14 December 2021
Dear Parent/Guardian/Annwyl Rieni/Gwarchodwyr,
Please see attached the statement from FCC on the end of term arrangements.

School will close for children on Friday 17th December. at 3.20pm.

Blended learning will take place on Monday 21st and Tuesday 22nd December. As this is the Christmas period and all topics have been completed these will be relaxed paper-based Christmas activities sent home.
 
If you have any questions please contact us as soon as possible.
We appreciate all your support in keeping the children, staff and school community safe.
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Mrs O'Neill
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